
 

Learning Disability Partnership Board Meeting  

11 of December 2018  

Meeting Summary 

The board met on the 11 December 2018. The board They want to make sure 
people with a learning disability have a say on the Strategy.  

More on this soon!                                                .  

The board decided to discuss a topic from the Learning Disability Strategy at 
each meeting this year.  

1. March- Citizenship, Choice and Control 
2. June- Where I Live 
3. September-What I do during the day 
4. December- Being Healthy and Safe 

The board will be asking people who have work to complete for the Learning 
Disability Strategy to tell them what they have done so far.  

The Learning Disability Partnership Board is looking to recruit a co-chair. The 
board would like a co-chair who has a learning disability.  

If you are interested in being the boards co-chair please email Paul Choppen at 
pchoppen@herefordshire.gov.uk   
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